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Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)

From: Anna Botz <annabotz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 10:20 PM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: appeal of garbage assessment at 143 Baker

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Ms. Zimny, 
Thanks for your response. 
As an essential worker in the front lines, I'll need to wait until we're through this lockdown period and things begin to re-
open (and when my work settles down). 
Thanks for understanding! 
Anna  

On Wednesday, May 6, 2020, 10:32:10 AM CDT, Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:  
 
 

Ms. Botz, 

  

Right now they are still figuring out what the Council’s status is in conjunction with the Governor’s orders and  figuring out 
plans to comply with social distancing, etc. So as of now your Public Hearing will still be the date listed below. Staff will 
contact you prior to that Wednesday with an update to whether this will be in person, or if still holding remote hearings,  a 
date your hearing will be continued to as you wish to testify in person. 

  

Thank you, 

Joanna 

  

  

 

Joanna Zimny 
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8515 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
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From: Anna Botz <annabotz@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 6:29 PM 
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: appeal of garbage assessment at 143 Baker 

  

Think Before You Click:This email originated outsideour organization. 

  

Hello Joanna, 
I won't be available to do this online and will wait until the lockdown ends to do this in-person. 
Thanks! 
Anna Botz 

On Monday, May 4, 2020, 11:37:40 AM CDT, Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  

  

Ms. Botz, 

  

This email is to follow up on the voicemail(s) Legislative Hearing officer Marcia Moermond left you last Thursday, April 
30th regarding your appealed tax assessment for garbage hauling services at your property. Attached is a copy of your 
last appeal, including the minutes that went before City Council and will be attached to the file for this current 
assessment. If you have any additional comments you would like to add for the record, please send them to me and I 
will make sure that they are attached to the record. 

  

Ms. Moermond recommended approving your assessment, which will go before Council on May 27th. Likely this will still 
be a remote council meeting due to the pandemic so as mentioned above, any additional comments to Council can be 
done by sending them to me, or you can leave a voicemail to be transcribed at 651-266-6805. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions, 

  

Joanna 
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Joanna Zimny 
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8515 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  

  

  

  


